
Old Town dues in 2023 show a monthly increase of $2 in operating + $5 in reserves totaling a $7 increase overall. 
This is in addition to the $36 increase in monthly RVRMA dues.

We are projecting a budget surplus of $5,948 as we finish 2022.  This is largely due to cost savings in Irrigation 
Repair and Maintenance throughout the year.  We eliminated some unnecessary expenditures this year, and we had 
some good luck in terms of a lack of largescale issues/main line breaks.

Note:  Irrigation assessments have not been increased since 2017.  We have increased this by $1 per month for 2023 
as noted in the table above. 



We are ending 2022 with a healthy reserve balance of $33,978.  With current due increases, we 
anticipate ending 2023 with $43,204, which is a healthy position.
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